
From: Chris Sammut [samm1chr@police.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 26 June 2013 1:51:31 PM 
To: Lithgow City Council 
Subject: planning proposal draft 
 
Attention Sherilyn HANRAHAN, 
  
RE: Lithgow City Local Environmental Plan 2013. 
  
I have perused the proposal draft which I found very thorough and informative.  I have no 
comment to add about the proposal. 
  
Thankyou kindly.  
 
Chris SAMMUT 
Inspector, Lithgow  
Operations Duty Officer 
Chifley Local Area Command 
E/N: 75300. Mob: 0417042230  
Email: samm1chr@police.nsw.gov.au 
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The information contained in this email is intended for the named recipient(s)  
only. It may contain private, confidential, copyright or legally privileged  
information. If you are not the intended recipient or you have received this  
email by mistake, please reply to the author and delete this email immediately.  
You must not copy, print, forward or distribute this email, nor place reliance  
on its contents. This email and any attachment have been virus scanned. However, 
 
you are requested to conduct a virus scan as well. No liability is accepted  
for any loss or damage resulting from a computer virus, or resulting from a delay 
or defect in transmission of this email or any attached file. This email does not  
constitute a representation by the NSW Police Force unless the author is legally  
entitled to do so. 
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